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This Week 
We have had a very busy week in school. It has been so lovely to have a buzz again and to see everyone 
face to face. In English, we have made amazing progress with our ‘How To Train Your Dragon’ writing. 

Our grammatical focus has been on using relative clauses. The quality of our writing is incredible and 
once the unit is complete, we are going to publish all of the stories in one anthology, and Mrs Edmonds 

is going to illustrate it!  In Maths, we have been interpreting data from two-way tables and from 
timetables. We have all grown in our confidence with this life skill. In RE, we explored Peter’s denial, 

creating poems that will feature in our school Easter video. In Science, we investigated the density of 
different liquids (you can do this at home here: https://bit.ly/2OJ8oqY). In Art, we explored creating 
reflections on water. In History, we played Top Trumps with the Viking and Saxon kings of that era. We 

have also been practising our singing ready for our Easter Celebration Video. 

Parents’ Evening 
You hopefully have received my emails confirming your time slot. I have allocated these on a first-come, 
first-served basis. My apologies if you have not received your preferred time. I am also sending home a 
paper slip with your appointment today. Given that I am calling you from my personal mobile (due to 

lines available in the school office) and for GDPR reasons, I am withholding my number when I call you. 
If I’m not able to get connected straight away, I will continue to try throughout your allocated time slot. 

I look forward to speaking to you all on Wednesday 24th March. 

Stars of the Week 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for COURAGE goes to Elissa. This week she showed great courage 

overcoming a personal challenge. We are so proud of you.  

The CURRICULUM award goes to Kai for super work all week. He has raised his game with his writing, 
worked well in groups and pushed himself in Maths. 

Courageous Advocate 
This week, we learned about Matt Redman, a singer-songwriter who wrote our school favourite Bless 
The Lord (10,000 Reasons). What is the story behind his other song ‘Blessed Be Your Name’? 

Outstanding Behaviour 
Those children whose behaviour has been ‘Outstanding’ and ‘Over the Rainbow’ for 3 or 

more days this week are: 

Amelia, Elissa, Elliot, Emmanuel, Erin, Harry, Harvey, Isaac J, Isaac K, Isaac P, 

Jack, Jackson, Jessica, Kai, Kara, Kayla, Lola, Lucas, Lucy, Mia M, Mia W, Oliver, 

Olivia, Ruby. Ryan, Sienna, William 

Home Reading Heroes 
Huge congratulations to Amelia, Emmanuel, Erin, Isaac K, Isaac J, Jessica, Kayla, Lucy, Mia M, 
Mia W, Olivia and Ruby. They have read every day this week (whether their school-book or one of 

their choice), they have recorded it in their reading record, and they have brought their reading record 
into school so we can see their progress. 

Have a fun and safe weekend. See you Monday. 

Mr Bateman 

https://bit.ly/2OJ8oqY

